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15 October 2019 
 
 
 
Te Atiawa Trust 
PO Box 340 
PICTON 7250 
 
By email to:  office@teatiawatrust.co.nz 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Marlborough Lines Tertiary Scholarship for Māori 
 
Please find attached information and an application form in relation to the 2019 Marlborough Lines 
Tertiary Scholarship for Māori. 
 
We would appreciate your assistance in circulating the attached information and application form to 
suitable people who may be interested in applying for this Scholarship. 
 
Please note that Scholarship applications are restricted to those who reside within the catchment of 
Marlborough Lines (i.e. the Marlborough region westwards to D’Urville Island, north to the 
Marlborough Sounds and south to Waipapa Bay).   
 
In previous years we have received applications from those living outside of the Marlborough area, 
and regrettably have had to advise those people they are not eligible for the Scholarship. 
 
The closing date for applications is Friday, 15 November 2019. 
 
Application forms are also available from our offices at Alfred Street, or by phoning  
577 7007, or emailing info@mll.co.nz. 
 
Should you require additional information please do not hesitate to phone me on 579 3849. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Anna Reed 
Personal Assistant
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